
 

EARLY BIRDS BEFORE SCHOOL CLUB 

 

Everything you need to know about St Mark’s fantastic Before School Club 

 

What time is the club open? 

Early Birds before school club will begin at 8.00am every morning (term time only) 

 

Where will the club be held? 

The club will take place in the Yellow Room and the school hall 

 

How much will the club cost? 

The price of each session is £3.50 per child. Fees should be paid, if possible, in advance or no 

later than the end of the week otherwise places may be withdrawn. All payments should be 

placed in a sealed name envelope and handed to Mrs Oliver in the school office. 

 

Who should I contact about the club? 

Mrs Sharon Oliver is the club leader and can be contacted on 01704 880636 (school office) 

or email head@st-marks.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Will breakfast be provided? 

Breakfast will not be provided but children attending the club can bring their own breakfast 

to eat during the session if they wish to do so. Water is available for all children on a daily 

basis 

 

Who will be running the club? 

The club will be led by Mrs Oliver. An additional member of the school staff will be on call 

during the times the club is running. 

 

What will my child do at the club? 

Your child will have the opportunity to take part in various activities which may include board 

games, completing homework, construction and Lego toys, watching television, reading. Each 

child will be encouraged to make their own choices regarding the activities they choose to 

participate in 

 

All children will be taken into their classrooms at 8.30am prior to the start of the school day 

at 8.50am 

 

 

(For further information please see the school’s Before and After School Club Policy) 
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